
 
Subject: Re: URGENT: STOP the ABC’s PRIVATISATION by stealth

To: The Honourable Members of the Senate: 
  
The ABC must be protected in its current form. Yes, constructive changes can be 
made but it must NEVER be privatised.   The ABC cannot become a profit 
making agency as a commercial domain.  It is one of the few good things left in 
Australia.  All the other media is private and dominated with profit making 
agendas which leads to the Murdoch style approach to business.  The ABC must 
remain public and be fully supported by taxpayer funds. 
  
Thank you 
  
Regards 
  
Reta Kaur 

  

 




